
Posted:  October 30, 2023 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Town of Newport, NH 

Board of Selectmen 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 
The Board of Selectmen of the Town of Newport, New Hampshire will hold a Public Hearing on 
Monday, November 6, 2023 at 6:30 p.m. to discuss the following proposed increases to the 
Town’s sewer rates which may become effective in November 2023 and utilized for the April 
2024 bill. 
 

Rates per 1,000 Gallons 
Current  Proposed 

            12.85          16.07 
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